
CONSENT AGENDA 
May 1, 2018 

 
 
 
 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

 
TO:  Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
DATE:  May 1, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Out of County Travel to attend the Florida Public Service 

Commission (FPSC) meeting on the Sale of Vero Beach Electric to 
FPL 

 
FROM: Lisa Hill, Commissioners’ Assistant 
 
 
Out of County travel is being requested for Commissioners and Staff to attend 
the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) meeting on June 5, 2018, as well 
as any subsequent meetings or the rescheduling of this meeting. The FPSC is 
the next public body to review the sale of Vero Beach Electric to FPL and must 
approve the revised territory agreement for it to move forward.  
 


